



Home Box Office 1100 Avenue of the Americas New York, NY 10036 (212) 512-1208

November 13, 2007

Dear l

We would like to thank you for taking the time to write to Home Box Office regarding our original series, JOHN FROM CINCINNATI.

We appreciate your enthusiasm for the series and understand your dismay in our decision not to move forward with a second season of the show. We, too, are sorry to see it go, although we remain very proud of the series and are sorry to see it go. Unfortunately viewer support for the series, although strong, never reached a level that would allow us to move forward with subsequent seasons. It should interest you to know that HBO will continue its creative relationship with JOHN and DEADWOOD creator David Milch.

HBO appreciates your loyalty to our service and hopes you will lend it to some of the ground-breaking original programs we have slated this fall such as the sixth-season return of CURB YOUR ENTHUSIASM, renewals ENTOURAGE, FLIGHT OF THE CONCHORDS, and BIG LOVE, as well as the HBO mini-series PACIFIC, a companion piece to our critically-acclaimed BAND OF BROTHERS mini-series capturing the combat experience of those who served in the Pacific during World War II.

Again, thank you for your interest in HBO programming and we hope you continue to find HBO to be a source of quality entertainment.

Sincerely,

HBO Consumer Affairs

Sincerely,

Bill Mesce Manager

Consumer Affairs